
2025 BRIDGE GREAT BRITAIN  
GOLD CUP 

Special announcement 
 

 
 

The schedule of the Gold Cup, Britain’s Premier Team event, 
has been changed to start in November 2024, the Finals being 

played in London on 13th & 14th December 2025. 

 

Entry forms will be available at www.bridgegreatbritain in early 
September 2024, or for further information please contact  

Sandra Claridge, sclaridge31@gmail.com 
 

The relevant details are as follows: 
 

Entry fee £96 per team which includes entry to the Silver Plate for EBU, 
WBU, NIBU and CBAI teams losing in the 1st or 2nd round of the Gold 

Cup, and the Marion Hill Trophy for SBU teams losing as above.  
Rounds 1-3 will be regionalised. 

 

The Closing date for entries is 16th November 2024 


